
 

410 – 325 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC, V6C 1Z7 Canada 

 
 

November 2nd, 2022 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Attn: Lucas West 

1313 Sherman St 
Room 25 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Mr. West, 
 
Following our conversation today, the Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations for Hard 
Rock/Metal Mines (NOI) submitted on behalf of Tarsis Resources US Inc for the Stateline Exploratory 
Drill Program (the “Project”) on November 2nd, 2022, is to be considered complete in its submitted form 
despite the absence of Form 2 (Public File) section. All information contained therein (in Form 1) may be 
made available for public disclosure as required by DRMS. 

Please let me know if there are any additional requests, questions or changes required for this NOI. 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Gabriel Sweet, MSc, PG 
Vice President Operations 
Big Rock Exploration 


